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IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
Shady Oaks (TX2470017), Wilson County, TX  

Chemical Monitoring, Routine Major

The SHADY OAKS WATER water system PWS ID TX2470017 has violated the monitoring and reporting 
requirements set by Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) in Chapter 30, Section 290, 
Subchapter F. Public water systems are required to collect and submit chemical samples of water  
provided to their customers, and report the results of those samples to the TCEQ on a regular basis.  

We failed to monitor and/or report the following constituents: 1,2-DIBROMO-3-CHLOROPROPANE and 
ETHYLENE DIBROMIDE. 

These violations occurred in the monitoring periods: 01/01/2022 to 12/31/2024 

Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your drinking water is safe from  
chemical contamination. We did not complete all monitoring and/or reporting for chemical  
constituents, and therefore TCEQ cannot be sure of the safety of your drinking water during that time. 

What should I do? 

There is nothing you need to do at this time. You may continue to drink the water. If a situation arises where the 
water is no longer safe to drink, we are required to notify you within 24 hours.  

What is being done? 

CSWR – Texas is actively working to ensure all required sampling is completed and reported in full compliance with 
TCEQ regulations. We remain committed to maintaining timely monitoring and clear, proactive communication moving 
forward. 

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received 
this notice directly (i.e., people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this 
notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.  


